Public Administration Committee

From:

Christine Chinnery ·

Sent:

Friday, 21 March 2014 8:47 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

No to shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

My letter to you today is to plead for you to stop the planned sport shooting of animals.

It is in humane, unethical, unnecessary and just plain cruel. What about the poor ones that don't get killed and just left to die in agony.

How can anyone support the idea of letting people loose with rifles to shoot these poor innocent animals.

Please don't tell me that we are heading down the path of following the Americans with their attitudes to hunting and firearms.

Also the issue of public safety, how are you going to ensure some adult or child will not be injured or killed.

Killing animals for fun is not reflective of the views of the more intelligent members of society.

Thank you for your attention

Sincerely,

Christine Chinnery